
                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

                                                               

                                                             

 

    

 

Children’s Choice Comanche    Monthly Newsletter 

 

Due to the unseasonably warm 

weather, we were able to do a 

lot of fun outdoor activities in 

November. The highlight of the 

month however, was family 

night. We all enjoyed eating 

delicious Thanksgiving food and 

getting to spend extra time with 

each other and our families. It 

was a great way to kick off the 

holiday season and we are 

looking forward to holiday 

related activities in December. 

Parachute Party 

We were all excited to pull out 

the parachute and play games. 

Our favorite game was 

Mushroom Tag where we lifted 

the parachute as high as we 

could and brought it down 

behind our backs. We then 

called out a month and the 

children whose birthdays were 

in the month had to switch 

places before the mushroom 

collapsed.  

Expert Explosions 

We have spent a lot of time learning 

about chemical reactions at 

Comanche, but this student led 

activity allowed the kids to share their 

own chemistry knowledge. After 

forming a hypothesis, the kids took 

turns mixing different ingredients and 

compared the reactions. 



 

                                                                    

 

                                                                 

 

          

                                                                                                                     

Cubby Surprise 

After Comanche’s pet 

rock, Cubby, had a fatal 

fall we were surprised to 

learn that Cubby had left 

us mini Cubbies to care 

for. The kids got to 

name, dress, and feed 

their mini Cubbies as 

well as build a suitable 

habitat.  

Here’s 

What’s 

Happening 

in 

December: 
 

 Obstacle Course-In 

the Gym, the kids will 

work together to 

create a giant 

obstacle course 

 Swing Set Slingshot-

Another great 

opportunity for 

learning about 

physical science, the 

kids will build their 

own super slingshot 

on the playground. 

 Hello Holidays-We will 

celebrate the holidays 

at Children’s choice 

with interesting food 

creations, holiday 

character exploration 

and building our own 

community tree.  

Pumpkin 

Turkey Emojis 

This fall activity 

encouraged the kids to 

use their imagination and 

creativity. Using foam 

pumpkins as a base, the 

kids first attached turkey 

heads that they had 

drawn and then added 

googly eyes to give it an 

Emoji appearance. 

Winter Break 
This year Winter break is December 17th – 

December 29th. Children’s Choice will be closed 

December 25th & 26th, and January 1st. We will be 

at Inez Elementary January 2nd.  Remember to pack 

a lunch on full days.  Happy Holidays!  



          


